
Term 2, Week 6

Year 6 news A snapshot of our week

Bright spark:  Harry

Stars: Jessica & Josh B

English
The children wrote a descriptive piece about an older 
gentleman looking back on fond memories, whilst 
playing a beautiful melody on his beloved piano.  
The children had to think carefully about how to 
structure this piece and how to effectively show the 
reader the feelings of the older man, as he 
reminisced about important events in his life.  They 
showed great determination and perseverance and I 
am very proud of their efforts to include higher level 
punctuation and vocabulary.    

Science:
This week, we learnt about how the blood 
transports nutrients, oxygen and water around the 
body.  We learnt about the different food groups 
and how the food is broken down and transported 
through the body. The children then worked in 
groups to create a piece of drama explaining the 
process.   

Maths:
We have been multiplying and dividing fractions 
this week.  The children quickly learnt how to 
multiply fractions and they remember how to 
divide fractions by using, KCF – keep, change, 
flip.  Great work everyone!  

History:
We had an amazing Zoom lesson on Tuesday with 
Samantha from The National Holocaust Centre.  
The children were polite and engaged throughout.  
They were confident answering (some very tricky) 
questions and they were awesome at asking really 
sensible questions.  The session involved some 
researching and was very thought-provoking.  

PE:
We did circuit training in PE.  The children 
worked with great determination and 
perseverance! 

World War II day:
We loved the children’s dressing up for World War II day. Please see pictures below. 






